
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

************************************************* 
 

State of Maine 
Department of Administrative and Financial Services 

Bureau of General Services 
RFP# 202407129 

2024 Exterior Painting of the Blaine House 
 

The State of Maine is seeking proposals for preparation and painting of the exterior of 
the Blaine House. 
 
A copy of the RFP, as well as the Question & Answer Summary and all amendments 
related to the RFP, can be obtained at: 
https://www.maine.gov/dafs/bbm/procurementservices/vendors/rfps 
 
A Bidders’ Conference will not be held. 
 
Proposals must be submitted to the State of Maine Division of Procurement Services, 
via e-mail, at: Proposals@maine.gov.  Proposal submissions must be received no later 
than 11:59 p.m., local time, on Tuesday July 30, 2024.  Proposals will be opened the 
following business day. Proposals not submitted to the Division of Procurement 
Services’ aforementioned e-mail address by the aforementioned deadline will not be 
considered for contract award. 
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